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White Goods Sale.

No. 103. White Cotton Night Gowns, 12
fine tucks, enibroidery insertion, lace
trimming, 35c.

No. 105. White Cotton Night Gowns,
3fother Hubbard style, yoke of fancy
tucks, 2 rows insertion, sailor collar,
trimmed with frill of camibric, also cai.
bric frill down front, as cut, 50c.

No. 455. White Cotton. trimmed square
yoke of wido embroidery, edge of niar-
row embroidery on neck and arins,
with fancy braid, as cut, 33c.

No. 207. White Cotton Drawers, 1 clus-
ter of tucks, frill of extra fine oenbroi-
dery, fancy brtid, 48c.

No. 113. White Cotton Gowns, Russian
style, fancy collar of whito insertion,
finished with a frill of deep enbroidery
and fancy braid, 99r.

No. 210. Wiite Cotton 'Drawers, frill of
fine lawn, cdged with torchon lace and
fancy braid, 58c.

No. 305. White Cotton Skirts, 3 clusters
of tucks, fancy braid, yoke band, frill
of fino enbroidery, 67c.

No. 308. White Cotton Skirts, 4 clusters.
of tucks, yoke band, frill of very fine
embroidery, 89c.

No. 401. Whiite Canbric, round lowneck,
2 frills of fine Val. lace and fancy
braid, as eut, 73c.
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